Jeannie M. Peerson

From: David Edgar <chiefedgar@cityofspanishfort.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2019 3:29 PM

To: Jeannie M. Peerson

Cc: Darren Neuschwander

Subject: <EXTERNAL> Life Ride Ministry

We are aware of the motorcycle ride and will be providing assistance in the Spanish Fort city limits.

David Edgar
Chief of Police
Spanish Fort, AL
251-626-4914



